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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Conversation Date:  12/10/2004

Time: 3:10

Mail Control No.:  License No.: Docket No.:

135765 45-08475-02 030-36485

Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): Organization: Telephone No.:

Mr. Joseph Sadler, Safety Manager
Mr. William Heese, RSO

Smurfit-Stone 804-843-5300
804-843-5243

Person(s) Calling: Ron Rolph

Subject: Clarification Needed               

Summary:  

The current license allows use of the NDC Systems Model 104 as a portable gauge. 
The Model 104 is in fact a Model 104P.  In order to use a portable gauge, the
licensee needs to submit Appendix B of NUREG-1556 volume 1.  This was not
submitted as part of the application on January 14,

Joseph Sadler stated that he spoke with Bill Heese and there is some confusion.   Bill
thinks they submitted Appendix B of Volume 1.  I explained to Joe that they have not
submitted Appendix B of Volume .  Only Appendix B of Volume 4 for fixed gauges
has been submitted.  Joe committed to talk to Bill on Monday and get Appendix B of
Volume 1 submitted on as soon as possible.

Action Required/Taken:  Document

Prepared By: Ron Rolph Date: 12/22/04
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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Conversation Date:  12/20/2004

Time: 12:15

Mail Control No.:  License No.: Docket No.:

135765 45-08475-02 030-36485

Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): Organization: Telephone No.:

Mr. Joseph Sadler, Safety Manager
Mr. William Heese, RSO
Mr. Tom Roberts, Operations Manager

Smurfit-Stone 804-843-5300
804-843-5243

Person(s) Calling: Ron Rolph

Subject: Clarification Needed               

Summary:  

The current license allows use of the NDC Systems Model 104 as a portable gauge. 
The Model 104 is in fact a Model 104P.  In order to use a portable gauge, the
licensee needs to submit Appendix B of NUREG-1556 volume 1.  This was not
submitted as part of the application on January 14,

I spoke with Tom Roberts and explained that I could not reach Joe or Bill.  I alos
explained that I had talked to them and that I still had not received Appendix B of
Volume 1.  Tom asked me to explain how he could get Appendix B of Volume and I
walked him through the process of getting Appendix B of Volume 1 on the Web and
provided my facsimile phone number.  He said he would get it out today or tomorrow.

Action Required/Taken:  Document

Prepared By: Ron Rolph Date: 12/22/04


